Planning Department

London Borough of Camden, 5 Pancras Square
C/O Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

As a resident of the Brunswick Centre | want to register my objection regarding
the planning application to construct a hotel in the basement of the Brunswick
Centre and the proposed works at roof level. | know the building is listed and
its listing should be respected. The proposed work will damage the Brunswick
Centre with regard to its overall heritage, which greatly concerns me.

As | live in Foundling Court in sheltered housing | am also worried by the very
high probability of extreme noise and vibration from the construction over a
long period of time. | have already suffered day to day disruption during fitout
works to several of the shopping units underneath the flats. Our flats are not
double glazed and already suffer from noise due to the busy nature of the
surrounding area so | am also very concerned about the additional noise from
the construction traffic.

The impact on all the residents of the Brunswick Centre will be immense and
their wellbeing must be given full and due consideration by Camden Council
and the application should be refused.

Yours sincerely
Robert Davenport

Flat 57 Foundling Court, Brunswick Centre
London WC1IN | &>



